
On Sunday, November 10, 2019, 2-6pm, FAPA, TAA-STL and TSA are 

joining forces to present the current status of the legislation and its impact on our 

communities. Come and learn how FAPA has been leading the grassroots campaign 

to advocate for Taiwanese immigration rights and to strengthen U.S.-Taiwan relations 

and security alliance and how you can contribute to this endeavor!  

立法不再是「他們家的事」 

 



 

Rise to the New U.S. Immigration Challenges with FAPA 

FAPA’s well-known mission is to protect and strengthen the U.S.-Taiwan relationship, 

and promote U.S.-Taiwan security in the East Asia region.  It is also devoted to 

advancing the welfare of the Taiwanese American and their compatriots in 

Taiwan.  One of FAPA’s major accomplishments is to establish Taiwan as an 

independent entity in U.S. immigration visa allotments.  Now, this hard-earned quota 



is facing challenges in the U.S. Congress through two bills, S386 and H.R.1044, from 

other interest groups. The proposed legislation seeks to change the way immigrant 

visas are allotted and disregard the existing country specific cap starting FY 2020, 

particularly in employment-based immigration, with the great majority of visas 

going to India and China applicants. There is an urgent need to take timely action 

to preserve our immigration interests!   
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https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/senate-bill/386/all-info
https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/house-bill/1044

